
WE HAVE 
MOVED!

Effective September 17th, the Teaching 
& Learning and Digital Learning Teams 
have temporarily relocated to LX104, North 
Campus.

Faculty Support and Blackboard 
Workshops: J230, North Campus

Professional Learning/SoTL Workshops: 
F202, North Campus

Visit our new   Teaching & Learning 
(humber.ca/teachingandlearning) website 
for the Fall 2019 Workshop Calendar.

https://humber.ca/teachingandlearning/

